
Our Commitment to Clean
As we welcome you back, we want you to know that we have taken actions so that our

protocols keep you safe and exceed those protocols outlined by our Chief Medical Officer. 



The following areas will require proof of vaccination to enter, as per government
guidelines, effective October 22nd, 2021: 

Restaurant, bar, fitness center, and meeting facilities.



We have taken the following actions to continue our drive to be the cleanest and safest
hotel in our Province:



Public Spaces

We have doubled down on our cleaning protocols. Public spaces and high-traffic areas are
wiped down constantly each day with disinfectant.






Hand Sanitizer and Face Masks
Face masks are mandatory in all public spaces including lobby, hallways, restaurant,

meeting rooms, etc. Hand sanitizing stations have been installed throughout the building.
Face Masks are available at our front desk for guests.






Physical Distancing
Plexiglas shields have been installed in our front desk and dining room areas. Physical

distancing markers have been placed on the floor around the front desk and dining room
counters. Contactless check-out available.






Guest Rooms
Cleaning protocols have been enhanced. Clean Stay Room Labels are applied to indicate

that guest rooms haven’t been accessed since they were cleaned. All non-essential
amenities have been removed from your room but items can be ordered and delivered

outside your door.
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Restaurant
In-room dining, room service, and take-out are now available.






Meeting Facilities
We can host large and small meetings but have adjusted our meeting room capacities

to allow for physical distancing protocols. We have also installed hand sanitation
stations by meeting room entrances.






Our business is about serving people at their pleasure. While ensuring we have the
cleanest and safest property possible and facilitating tourism for the good of all. 



That is and will remain our passion.

Sincerely, 

Clarenville Inn Management

Clarenville
Inn



Vaccine Passport Requirements:
Residents will be asked for identification to verify that they are the holder of their COVID-19 vaccination
record. Photo identification is required for people aged 19 and older. For those fully vaccinated
between the ages of 12-18, proof of identity can be in the form of a birth certificate, MCP card, or other
identification that includes their name and date of birth.


